
 

Little Stinkers 

 

 15600 W. Seven Mile, Detroit, MI 48235  
 248259-3439  
 littlestinkersllc@gmail.com  

July 18, 2023 

To Whom May Concern 
City of Detroit, Engineering Division  

We are writing this letter requesting the vacation of an alley behind our business Kiddie 
KaBoodles-Little Stinkers Childcare Facility. We have noticed a number of people going 
through dumping garbage along with the overgrown vegetation.  We are trying to keep it 
clean and clear but feel that this could lead to unsafe situations with our play area being 
located back there as well. We have collected all the signatures from the neighboring 
businesses and landowner who share the concern alley. Please consider allowing us to 
close this area off.  

Sincerely, 

Arika Charleston Shorter- Owner 
Little Stinkers LLC 
15600 W. Seven Mile, Detroit, MI 48235 
248-259-3439 
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